HOPKINS CHAPEL BAPTIST CHURCH
ORDER OF WORSHIP
Pastor Earl Roach
July 9, 2023

Announcements
Prayer

Call to Worship “Holy, Holy, Holy” #2

“Blessed Be Your Name”

Missionary Focus/Intercessory Prayer Joseph Bryant
Special Music Melody Brown
Message Earl Roach
Hymn of Invitation “Lord I Need You”
Benediction

At the end of the service today, members of our Deacon Body will be at the
front of the platform should you desire prayer & counsel.

** In order to enhance your worship service with us today, we ask that
all mobile devices be set to quiet or vibrate.

If you are a first-time guest, we want to offer you a warm Welcome to
Hopkins Chapel Baptist Church. Thank you for joining us this Lord’s
Day. We hope you find your worship with us to be spiritually uplifting.
Please fill out the “Welcome” card on the back of the pew in front of
you. Hand your card to one of our ushers or the pastor. That is your gift
to us. Please see one of our ushers for our “Welcome Packet” which
contains information on the missions and ministries of our church.
Again, thank you for gracing our service with your presence today.
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o Noah’s Park is today at 11:00 a.m. for children ages 5 to 11.
e Deacons Meeting is Monday, July 10th at 7:30 p.m.
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Keith & Joelle Hocutt, missionaries to Ecuador will be here, in person,
to share with us in our morning worship service on Sunday, July 23rd.
Our church is a monthly supporter of the Hocutt's work in Ecuador. A
Love Offering will be received.
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VBS will be held on July 17 — 21 from 6:00 p.m. to
8:00 p.m. Please use this link to register.
https://hcbckingdom.myanswers.com/keepers-
of-the-kingdom2/

This info is posted on the church's website and on
our Facebook general discussion page. Any
questions? Please see Gina.
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Summer Sessions for Children: Books of the Bible

We have begun our summer sessions for children ages 5-12. We
would like for you to sign up to teach one or two of these sessions. Al
materials and lesson plans will be provided (in advance). You will be
blessed working with this group of wonderful kids. For our youngest
children up to 4 years old, we will also have something available in the
nursery. Thanks so much in advance for volunteering. Please see Gina
if you have any questions.

A big Thank You to our volunteers for another great distribution day on
Thursday, July 6th. We were able to provide food for 626 individuals in
192 households, which included 206 children under 18 and 152
seniors 60 & up.

The next Food Bank Pop-Up Food event is on Thursday, August 3rd
starting at 9:00 a.m. until the food runs out. The volunteer signup sheet
is located on the board near the nursery (volunteers needed 8:00 a.m.
to 12:00 noon). We are still collecting gently used or new stuffed
animals for goodie bags for the children (beanie baby size is good).
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Every Monday morning at 9:00 a.m., we have a season of prayer to

intercede for the church, its leaders, teachers, and outreach activities.

Please come and join us as often as your schedule will allow.
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July 2023 Ushers: Charles Blackley, Tony Perry,

and Andy Woodlief

Nursery Schedule Today:
July 16, 2023:

Janet Alford & Cindy Ellington
Vicky Nessell & Mike Nessell

Weekly Need for 2022/2023 budget $5,718.00
Offering July 2, 2023 $6,729.25
YTD — Overage $2,217.48
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